
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov.   
 
Mentions 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: More spills at Lebanon County Mariner East pipeline drill site earn Sunoco more 
violations 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/09/21/more-spills-at-lebanon-county-mariner-east-
pipeline-drill-site-earn-sunoco-more-violations/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Environmental groups discuss air quality, emergency services in county 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/2020/09/21/virtual-event-discusses-air-quality-county-
emergency-management/5856583002/  
 
Penn State News: Penn State community asked to reduce water usage during drought watch 
https://news.psu.edu/story/632513/2020/09/21/penn-state-community-asked-reduce-water-usage-
during-drought-watch 
 
Air 
 
Allegheny Front: Enviro Groups Challenge EPA’s New Air Rule for Ethane Crackers 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/enviro-groups-challenge-epas-new-air-rules-for-ethane-crackers/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
StateImpact PA: Trump’s energy secretary questions mainstream science on human impacts of climate 
change 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/09/21/trumps-energy-secretary-questions-mainstream-
science-on-human-impacts-of-climate-change/  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: Keep PA Beautiful seeks volunteers for National Public Lands Day 
http://www.bradfordera.com/bradford/keep-pa-beautiful-seeks-volunteers-for-national-public-lands-
day/article 3bcbd536-7290-5f8e-b5c6-7fec86b6b156.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Adams planners advance plans to establish trails 
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20200922/NEWS01/709229919 
 
exploreClarion: Fall, Winter Trout Stocking to Extend Opportunities on More Than 100 Waterways 
https://www.exploreclarion.com/2020/09/22/fall-winter-trout-stocking-to-extend-fishing-
opportunities-on-more-than-100-waterways/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Volunteers plant new trees, shrubs in Penn Hills Community Park 
https://triblive.com/local/penn-hills/volunteers-plant-new-trees-shrubs-in-penn-hills-community-park/  
 
Tribune-Review: North Huntingdon man recognized for helping keep Linn Run park trout stream clean 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/north-huntingdon-man-recognized-for-helping-keep-linn-run-
park-trout-stream-clean/ 



 
Tribune-Review: N.Y. teen seeks to christen unnamed Westmoreland County streams after ancestors 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/n-y-teen-seeks-to-christen-unnamed-westmoreland-county-
streams-after-ancestors/ 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Koons Trail improvements funded by PPL Foundation 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/koons-trail-improvements-funded-by-ppl-
foundation/article 4952ecdc-fb26-11ea-87f9-732f6bf22bab.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Try some less traveled trails during September Trails Month 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/try-some-less-traveled-trails-during-september-trails-
month/article 68e174fc-f715-11ea-ab5c-b3f305073cd9.html 
 
Renovo Record: Fall, winter trout stocking to extend fishing opportunities on more than 100 waterways 
http://therecord-online.com/site/archives/62604 
 
Drought 
 
The Derrick: No drought as of yet 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/no-drought-as-of-yet/article 88a9cb4e-1144-5f67-9358-
13a2618a1644.html 
 
Energy 
 
Beaver County Times: U.S. energy secretary talks natural gas, climate in Beaver County 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/2020/09/21/u-s-secretary-energy-beaver-
county/5855131002/ 
 
KDKA Radio: U.S. Sec. Of Energy Visits Beaver County Monday 
https://kdkaradio.radio.com/articles/us-sec-of-energy-visits-beaver-county-monday 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Times Leader: Luzerne County’s new hazard mitigation plan details lurking potential dangers 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/803065/luzerne-countys-new-hazard-mitigation-plan-details-
lurking-potential-dangers 
 
Mining 
 
Allegheny Front: “Appalachian Fall” Shows How Coal Country Could Be a Model for Rebuilding America 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/appalachian-fall-shows-how-coal-country-could-be-a-model-for-
rebuilding-america/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Bradford Era: Small dip in Pa. gas prices 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/aaa-small-dip-in-pa-gas-prices/article b3459afc-fdde-5f17-
9758-a087f9edfc61.html 



 
State Impact: In the Ohio River Valley, with the pandemic’s help, the petrochemical boom is on hold 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/09/21/in-the-ohio-river-valley-with-the-pandemics-
help-the-petrochemical-boom-is-on-hold/ 
 
Post-Gazette: The wooing of a would-be petrochemical plant 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2020/09/21/wooing-would-be-petrochemical-
plant-ExxonMobil-Shell-ethane-cracker-Department-of-Community-and-Economic-
Development/stories/202009200048 
 
Herald-Standard: Local users of GAP Trail asked to respond to impact survey 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/community life/community news/local-users-of-gap-trail-asked-to-
respond-to-impact-survey/article 2af2ca7e-fc1a-11ea-b008-835a0c51bd24.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lanternfly sightings more than double locally, dogs trained to sniff out eggs 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lanternfly-sightings-more-than-double-locally-dogs-trained-to-
sniff-out-eggs/article cefd8f5e-fc43-11ea-a088-172694052cec.html 
 
Waste 
 
Corry Journal: October e-waste collection event still on in Corry 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article 5ca54934-fc29-11ea-aa82-9738aafaa34b.html 
 
Gant News: Clearfield Borough to provide curbside leaf collection 
https://gantdaily.com/2020/09/22/clearfield-borough-to-provide-curb-side-leaf-collection/  
 
Water 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Boaters warned about low water during planned whitewater improvements near 
Holtwood Dam; maintenance starts today 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/boaters-warned-about-low-water-during-planned-whitewater-
improvements-near-holtwood-dam-maintenance-starts-today/article eff6a396-f91c-11ea-8c5e-
e32b90a356aa.html 
 
WTAJ: Canoe Lake to be drawn down for park maintenance 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/canoe-lake-to-be-drawn-down-for-park-
maintenance/ 
 
PA Environment Digest: Southwest Water Resource Center Webinars On Emergencies, Floodplain 
Management, Integrated Water Planning 
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2020/09/southwest-water-resource-center.html  
  
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh officials to hear from outside experts about how to tackle lead issues 
https://triblive.com/news/health-now/pittsburgh-officials-to-hear-from-outside-experts-about-how-to-
tackle-lead-issues/ 
 



Beaver Countian: State Rep. Matzie Proposes Testing of Wastewater for COVID-19 
https://beavercountian.com/content/special-coverage/state-rep-matzie-proposes-testing-of-
wastewater-for-covid-19 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: LHU receives Department of Defense grant to study water contaminants 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/education/college info and news/lock haven university/lhu-
receives-department-of-defense-grant-to-study-water-contaminants/article 79fe7902-fb24-11ea-8969-
cf30d92887f4.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Post-Gazette: Concrete progress: Southern Beltway faces miles of paving before next year’s opening 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2020/09/22/Southern-Beltway-PA-Turnpike-I-79-
Route-20-Allegheny-Washington-How-to-Build-a-Highway/stories/202009170209 
 
Post-Gazette: Views of the Southern Beltway project 
https://www.post-gazette.com/video?v=6192690061001 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Advancements in technology often rooted in agriculture 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2020/09/advancements-in-technology-often-rooted-in-
agriculture/ 


